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      May 13, 2021 
 

                                      

PROJECT:   LA CROSSE CRUISE SHIP LANDING 
        RIVERSIDE PARK 
           

 
 
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 

 
The following bid was received for the La Crosse Cruise Ship Landing-Riverside Park 
project: 
     

J.F. BRENNAN COMPANY, INC.  $2,421,878.00 
 LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 
 
 
The City Engineer recommends rejecting the bid for La Crosse Cruise Ship Landing- 
Riverside Park Project due to project being over-budget. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Randy Turtenwald, P.E. 
      Director of Engineering & Public Works 
RT:kn 


